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Notice Board: 
 

This newsletter will give you an outline of what we will be doing in nursery next week. There will also be some 
suggested activities for you to do at home with your child to support their learning. 

 
Please return any books or school spare clothes you have at home. If you have any school uniform that your child has 
outgrown, we are always happy to accept donations, especially tights, trousers, or socks as we have very few of these. 

Thank you  
 

Next Friday is Break the Rules Day. Please refer to the poster sent out earlier. 
 

 
If you have any questions regarding nursery or have anything you want to let me know, feel free to email me: 

rabbott@fandb.herts.sch.uk  

mailto:rabbott@fandb.herts.sch.uk


What we have been up to this week… 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

We had another fantastic week with our ducklings. The children got to watch the ducklings swim and 
some children drew the ducks from observation. They also enjoyed singing to the ducks during ChIL 

Time! The ducklings have now gone back to live on the farm. 

Red Nose Day: The children enjoyed wearing 
non-uniform and decorating superhero masks 

for Red Nose Day. They also had a special 
visitor is assembly! 



 
 

What we will be doing next week… 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Literacy: The children will begin learning each 
individual sound in more depth. This week they 

will learn m,a,s,d and t 

Maths: The children will be exploring splitting 
quantities into two groups 

Expressive Arts and Design: The children will 
have the opportunity to paint their own pond 

with frogs, make a spring blossom tree and 
make a paper frog. 

Understanding of the World: The children will 
learn about the life-cycle of a frog. They will 

have a messy play opportunity with chia seeds 
mixed with water, as this looks like frogspawn  

Communication and Language: We will be 
discussing celebrations and how Christians 

celebrate Easter 

Personal, Social and Emotional Development: 
The children will be learning the ways to be 

more independent and will be given challenges 
throughout the day, such as taking off their 
own jumper or zipping up their own coat. 



Choose a Challenge:  
 

These activities are only suggestions, feel free to do as many or as few as you like (there is no obligation to do any).  
 

 

 

 Maths: Play games with your child 
where they sort quantities into two 

groups, such as sharing sweets between 
two teddies – are the groups equal? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Literacy: Can your child say the sound 
for each letter in their name?  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Personal, Social and Emotional 
Development: Encourage your child to 
be independent, such as putting their 

own jumper on and taking it off 
themselves, putting their own pyjamas 
on at bedtime, doing their own buttons 

of zips on coats etc. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


